
Picnic and Paint - The Fish 

 

Another “Picnic and Paint” session saw learners visit The Fishermans 

Arms on the Headland.  Learners enjoyed looking at all the artifacts and 

the memorabilia around the place, they were all drawn to different 

things and completed a variety of sketches.  To encourage observation 

skills learners took part in an exercise where they were required to hide 

their paper under the table and stare at whatever it was they were 

drawing (this is harder than it sounds!).  Learners walked up to St 

Hilda’s to draw a seascape and the church itself.  They also admired the 

various murals along the way.   

A big thank you to Glen and Hazel for their hospitality.  


